
As believers, we have the responsibility to welcome the stranger in 
a gesture of love inspired by faith.  We are called to respect 
diversity and to gracefully  encounter those who are different from 
us in a spirit of mutual enrichment.  When we do this, the barriers 
created by misinformation and fears no longer control us. 
 

Join us and learn about the real experience of migrants, asylum 
seekers and refugees living in our community and about how to 
face and overcome the fears that keep us from welcoming and 
empowering our new neighbours.  
  

Together, we will create a new and hopeful future for all. 
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Presented by Alessandra Santopadre 

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 9 

9:30 A.M. TO 12:30 P.M. 
 

St. Monica’s Parish Hall, 6405 rue de Terrebonne, Mtl. 
www.stmonica.ca 

 

RSVP BY NOVEMBER 5 
Sign-up sheet at the main church entrance 

Anna at (514) 481-0267 ext. 222   
anna.diodati@stmonica.ca 

 
A freewill offering will be gratefully accepted!  

 

Love Is Stronger Than Fear: 
 

Welcoming the Stranger 


